
 
 

PRESS STATEMENT 

 

Kenya Airways and Vietnam Airlines Renew Codeshare Agreement for Seamless Connections between 

Africa and Vietnam 

Nairobi, 22nd February 2024 – Kenya Airways (KQ), Kenya’s national carrier, and Vietnam Airlines have 
renewed their codeshare partnership following KQ's resumption of flights to Thailand, which 
commenced on November 21, 2023. 

The codeshare partnership between Kenya Airways and Vietnam Airlines will allow customers to enjoy 
flexibility and choice with smooth connections via Bangkok and Nairobi to points such as Johannesburg, 
Cape Town, Dar es Salaam, Kisumu, Entebbe, Kigali, and Mombasa, among others—perfect for leisure 
and business travellers or those visiting family or friends. Customers travelling to Vietnam can connect 
to Hanoi and Saigon easily via Kenya Airways’ services in Bangkok and onwards on Vietnam Airlines. 

Kenya Airways resumed its services to Bangkok on November 21, 2023, offering flights three times a 
week on Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Sundays on its popular B787-8 Dreamliner aircraft. 

Travellers can buy single-ticket itineraries on Kenya Airways’ flights for their entire trip and take 
advantage of hassle-free flight benefits, including the airline’s baggage allowance, in addition to 
convenient bag check-through to the final destination. Kenya Airways and Vietnam Airlines are members 
of the SkyTeam Global Airline Alliance, and frequent flyers can therefore earn miles on both airlines, 
while Elite Plus travellers benefit from SkyPriority services. 

*ENDS* 

 

About Kenya Airways:  

Kenya Airways, a member of the Sky Team Alliance, is a leading African airline flying to 42 destinations worldwide, 35 of which 

are in Africa and carries over four million passengers annually. It continues to modernize its fleet with its 32 aircraft being some 

of the youngest in Africa. This includes its flagship B787 Dreamliner aircraft. The on-board service is renowned and the lie-flat 

business class seat on the wide-body aircraft is consistently voted among the world’s top 10. Kenya Airways takes pride in being 

at the forefront of connecting Africa to the World and the World to Africa through its hub at the new ultra-modern Terminal 1A 

at the Jomo Kenyatta International Airport in Nairobi. 
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Kenya Airways Corporate Communications: 

• Kanyingi.kuria@kenya-airways.com  
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